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Dear Parents/Guardians:  
 
It is unfathomable to believe that next week marks the beginning of June and that 
it is our last full week of school. Please review the date reminders for Fun Day/ 
Grade 8 Day and end of the year events.  
 
As we embark upon next week, I am sending a few reminders for you and our  
students for an end-of-year checklist.  Please take a moment to inquire with your 
child of any missing work, projects, or assignments which may need to be turned 
in. Google Classroom is a good place to review any outstanding work. Teams are 
still allowing credit for submitting work. Report cards for trimester 3 can be 
viewed via the Infinite Campus parent portal on June 14th after 9am.  
 
We will begin device (laptop) collection on Wednesday, June 5th. Students must 
turn in their device as well as their charger on this day. The Media Center is also 
in the process of identifying the outstanding library books; to date there are  
approximately 500 outstanding books due back. Please ask your students to look 
in their rooms at home, their lockers, or backpacks for any outstanding library 
books. There will be a fee for unreturned library books.   
 
Additionally, please encourage your students to start bringing personal items 
home as we approach the end of the year., They should begin to clean out their 
lockers, check on their teams for any personal belongings, and visit the  
exceptionally large table of Lost and Found items in the cafeteria. Parents can 
check lost and found after school 6/3 - 6/11 from 3 – 4pm. All unclaimed items 
will be donated on June 17th.  
 
Lastly, despite all the upcoming events, please try to encourage your child to  
follow routine and consistency through the remainder of the school year.  
 
If you have yet to take the Satchel Pulse survey, please do as we value your input. 
The information obtained will be reflected upon and utilized in planning over the  
summer to assist in shaping our school and district goals.  
 
As always, if you are unsure of anything, check our website for clarification and 
review the Infinite Campus messenger updates.  
 
Thank you for all your support and assistance. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 

Claudine Kelly 

https://www.facebook.com/EastLymeMS
https://www.instagram.com/eastlymems/
https://twitter.com/EastLymeMS


Around Town  

Click here to see the  

 2024-2025  

ELPS Calendar 

June 6th Grade 8 - Class Day / Grades 5,6,7 - Fun Day 

June 12th Grade 8 Class Night 

June 13th Early Dismissal (11:55) - Last Day Of School 

Dates to Remember 

ELRA Summer Camp 

https://www.eastlymeschools.org/fs/resource-manager/view/71bc839c-4fdf-497d-834e-9224967f4449
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1701271505/eastlyme/ksdfanmd4cplwffdv6iv/2024-2025EastLymeCalendar_Approved.pdf
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1701271505/eastlyme/ksdfanmd4cplwffdv6iv/2024-2025EastLymeCalendar_Approved.pdf
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1701271505/eastlyme/ksdfanmd4cplwffdv6iv/2024-2025EastLymeCalendar_Approved.pdf
https://www.eastlymeschools.org/fs/resource-manager/view/58359dd7-8ce7-4544-8c05-17e9004cf937
https://www.eastlymeschools.org/fs/resource-manager/view/7c7382c1-9357-4ce5-b5bc-bd56148af458
https://www.eastlymeschools.org/fs/resource-manager/view/7657138c-7bb3-4c80-be66-f81b7de1ca9c
https://www.eastlymeschools.org/fs/resource-manager/view/a5393fc3-8d56-489d-96f7-20ad4cba3072


ELMS PTA  June 2024 

Families, 
 
On behalf of the PTA, we would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your continuous support and  
involvement in our school community. Your dedication and contributions have played a significant role in 
making our events and initiatives successful. 
 
Whether it’s volunteering your time, donating resources, or participating in our fundraising events, your efforts 
are truly appreciated. It’s through the collective effort of our amazing families that we can create a nurturing 
and enriching environment for our children. 
 
Thank you once again for your unwavering support. Together, we are making a positive impact on our school 
and our children’s future. Have a wonderful summer and we look forward to welcoming our new fifth graders 
and families  at their Orientation in August!  

 
Teacher Appreciation Day  
Thank you for all the donations and support on Teacher Appreciation day. It was a 
great day for the teachers!  
 
Nomination Committee - New President Elect 
We are excited to announce that Jennifer D’Angelo will be our new President Elect! 
We are incredibly grateful to have her on the PTA board. She has years of PTA 
leadership experiences!  
 
Fun Day 
Remember for grades 5-7, Fun day is Thursday, June 6 and each grade level has a  
designated spirit color to wear - Fun Day Spirit Colors 

 
 

 
8th Grade End of the Year PTA Sponsored Event 
A big thank you to Lindsey Adams, 8th grade parent, who is leading this committee. Please contact  
Lindseya.adams@yahoo.com if you are interested in more information or getting involved! They are still in 
need of volunteers for the 8th grade PTA Sponsored event on Friday, June 7.  
 

 

As always, please remember you can always reach out to any PTA board members 

with questions or ideas: 

 
President: Rita Quiles-Glover: ritaglover@sbcglobal.net 

President Elect: Jennifer D’Angelo: jen.j.dangelo@icloud.com 

Vice President: Nila Kaczor: ncascio@hotmail.com      

Treasurer: Danielle Deeble: danielledeeble327@gmail.com        

Secretary: Tina Conlin: 3peaparents@gmail.com 

 

Don’t forget to join our East Lyme Middle School Facebook page - 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1042924832497235/  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-S8Xdew4kKTa7myptElRaF2ryL3ke9-5/view?usp=drive_link
mailto:Lindseya.adams@yahoo.com
mailto:ritaglover@sbcglobal.net
mailto:jen.j.dangelo@icloud.com
mailto:ncascio@hotmail.com
mailto:danielledeeble327@gmail.com
mailto:3peaparents@gmail.com

